
In Loving Memory 

 
Meng died on May 

15, 2009 after a long 
fight with a 

congenital liver 
defect.  She is 

missed by all who 
loved and cared for 

her. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

May 2009 
We are delighted to share the news that we have reopened the China Little Flower home in 
Beijing.  Since it’s in a new location and has broadened scope somewhat, it also has a new 
name.  It is now called The Holy Family Home.  This home is a continuation of the hospice as 
before, but also cares for children abandoned because of premature 
birth or club feet.  We spent many weeks cleaning and preparing the 
building for the babies, and on May 6 we had a Mass and Blessing 
for the home.  On May 13th the babies moved in.  We are currently 
caring for 14 babies, with several more due to arrive soon. 
 
Newsletter Changes & Support: We are changing the format of 
our newsletter to a Yahoo Group. We invite you all to join us in 
order to continue receiving updates:  

http://groups.yahoo.com/group/littleflowerprojects/ 
  Also new this month, you can now use 
your credit card to donate online: 
http://www.chinalittleflower.org/help.html 
We depend on your support!   
 
Child News: New this month is En (left), 
a 5 month old baby girl whose full name 
means “Give Thanks”.  She was 
abandoned with a severe, inoperable heart 
defect at the gate of a Christian church in 
rural China.   En has a mischievous 
personality and lights up the room with her delightful smile. 
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China Little Flower 
Protecting, respecting, loving, and serving life! 


